
Rosa Schofield shortlisted for
Resolution’s ‘Rising Star’ 2024

The International Family Law Group LLP are thrilled to announce that Associate Rosa Schofield has
been shortlisted in the category of ‘Rising Star’ in Resolution’s National Awards 2024.

The results will be announced in September. Congratulations and good luck from all of your iFLG
colleagues.
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